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MUSTANG 
EVENTS THIS MONTH

ATHLETICS

NEWS 

 

Flag Football: 
Junior High Girl’s Flag Football just finished their
season during the last week of November. Thank
you to everyone who came out to a game,  and for a
great season!

Basketball: 
Varsity: 
Varsity boy’s basketball had their first game on
11/30 and walked away with the win! Girl’s
basketball has their first game on 12/5, good luck to
our Lady Mustangs!
Junior High:
Junior High girl’s basketball tryouts wrapped up
this week. Thank you to everyone who worked hard
and congrats to the ladies that made the team! 
 
Cheer:
Cheer is always looking for dedicated students to
join for basketball seasons! Please talk to Ms.
Murray if you have any questions.

December 5-  Varsity Girl’s Basketball- 5:30pm @ home

December  6-  Varsity Boy’s Basketball-  6pm @ home 

December 7- Billy Allen school presentation during last
hour

December 7- Varsity Girl’s Basketball 5:30pm @ home

December 11- Observed Water Rights Day- NO SCHOOL

December 12- Varsity Girl’s Basketball 5pm @ home

December 12-  Varsity Boy’s Basketball - 6:30pm @ home

December 13- Varsity Girl’s Basketball 5:30pm @ home

December 13- Varsity Boy’s Basketball- 7pm @ home 

December 16- January 2- WINTER BREAK 

January 3- First day back to school 
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SCHOOL EVENTS 

Our current focus word as a school is Resiliency.
We always encourage our students to overcome

obstacles and work hard. Check out what resiliency
means to our students on the bulletin board in the

front hallway!

On December 7th,
we have Billy Allen
coming to speak to
our students about

the history and
background of Water

Rights Day.



STEAM 

ARTS 
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 In dance class, middle school
students are learning about

theatre production elements and
have been creating their own

lighting cue and costume designs!
High school students have been

learning about ballet and just
presented slideshows on famous

ballets.

On November 15th,  we took
35 students from our school
to the SACCD in Tucson, AZ.
Students were AMAZED by

this experience, and they even
shared that they WANT to

work in some of the
construction field careers. 


